
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF BEACH COMMISSION 
MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
The MARCH 25, 2020 meeting of the Los 
Angeles County Beach Commission has been 
cancelled due to current public health 
emergency related to the COVID-19 virus. All of 
Los Angeles County facilities will be closed to the 
public beginning Monday, March 16, 2020, this 
includes Department of Beaches and Harbors 
recreational facilities, public buildings, and other 
offices.  
 


